Please follow COVID rules during the upcoming holiday for the sake of your and our safety

Foreign residents in Korea are asked to follow COVID rules during Chuseok holiday

We wish you a happy and an enjoyable Chuseok holiday.

Please be advised to follow COVID rules during the holiday
for the sake of our safety. We ask for your cooperation to
speed up our efforts to achieve our dearly-cherished objective
of making life back to normal.

- Avoid group activities with your fellow nationals, religious gatherings and inter-regional travels.
- Avoid visits to crowded places. (e.g. clubs and bars)
- Travels are recommended to only take place after being tested or vaccinated and should only involve a limited number of people for our safety.
- Check for potential symptoms after returning home and immediately get tested if you discover symptoms.
- Cancel or postpone meetings and travels, avoid visits to commonly visited places and immediately get tested if you discover COVID symptoms (e.g. fever, loss of smell and taste, muscle pain).
- Adhere to COVID rules. Wear a mask, sanitize your hands and regularly ventilate indoor places.
- leph Your cooperation is key to bring and end to the COVID pandemic.

